
October 1st, 2019 
 
Dear Grade 3 Parents, 
 

Pumpkin Storybook or Nonfiction Animal  
Book Report Project 

 
We are so excited about extending our learning with this fall project. We 

would like to invite you and your child to decorate a pumpkin that represents a 
character or animal from the book they are reading in class. Students will be 
completing the Written Book Report in class and Character/Animal 
Pumpkin at home. Please bring your child’s decorated pumpkin to class on 
Monday, October 28th so that the grade 3s can get the display ready for the 
week. 

We will display these pumpkins and book reports for student and parent 
viewing on Wednesday, October 30th. An invitation will follow in the next 
couple of weeks. 

 
Examples of Pumpkin Projects: 

	
	
	
	
	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions, please email your child’s homeroom teacher. 
 

Sincerely, 
Grade 3 Teachers 
École Notre Dame School 



	


